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How is this?

 

Currently, our community engagement survey is underway, complemented by an active social media campaign aimed at
bolstering participation. The survey delves into public sentiment regarding existing internet connections, while incorporating
questions driven towards assessing take rates for potential expansion. Furthermore, the approved infrastructure design is in
progress and is anticipated to reach finalization within the next 4-6 weeks. EntryPoint is diligently crafting the final report,
slated for presentation in December.
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